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Director of Operations 

 
 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: August 8, 2018 
 
Re:   Review of LPS Property 
 

 
I would like to review and discuss LPS properties with the Board at the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, August 13, 2018. The District owns 
properties throughout the District’s boundaries which remain unused for District 
programs, but the Maintenance Department continues to be responsible for 
maintaining this land.  The Board has requested periodic review of this property 
as part of an ongoing facility and operations framework; therefore, I would like to 
discuss this with the Board and receive input and guidance from them.  
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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